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         AES Ohio 
         1900 Dryden Road 

Dayton, Ohio 45439 
 
March 8, 2022 
 
Chairman Jenifer French 
Ohio Power Siting Board 
180 East Broad Street         
Columbus, Ohio 43215 
 
 
Re:  Clay Substation Expansion 
 Ohio Power Siting Board Case Number 19-1822-EL-BNR 
 Notification of Completion of Construction 
 
 
Dear Chairman French, 
 
In accordance with Rule 4906-6-11(D) of the Ohio Administrative Code, The Dayton Power and 
Light Company (“DP&L”) d/b/a AES Ohio submits this notice to inform you that construction of 
the above-referenced project was completed on March 4, 2022, and the facility in-service date 
was March 4, 2022.  
 
Please contact me if you have any questions regarding this notification letter 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 

ss:/  Randall V. Griffin 
 
Randall V Griffin (Ohio Bar No. 0080499) 
Chief Regulatory Counsel 
AES Ohio 
937-479-8983 (cell) 
Randall.griffin@aes.com  
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